
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 11/14/2013 9:18:13 AM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Visit to the yard 

Hi there! 

Now checking on the yard visit. I feel certain it's possible. 

Do you want to narrow this down a bit? Do you have a preferred day? Perhaps Monday? 

From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. [mailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2013 12:45 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: Visit to the yard 

Laura, 

Hi! Hope you had a good trip to LA over the weekend. 

I talked with Saleena about visit to "the yard" and we agreed to try for the week of Thanksgiving. She is 
going to be out of school, so we could do something during the day. Would it be possible to do 
something Monday, Tuesday or Wednesday that week? 

Than you!! 

Liza 
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